
With the upcoming election, the tax 
atmosphere may look a little different 
than what we have now. Many of the 
tax laws that went into effect in 2018 
will expire at the end of 2025, leaving 
us with some uncertainty in our 
planning. Join us as we discuss what 
changes may be on the horizon and 
steps we should take in planning for 
the upcoming tax season. 

Lunch will be provided. 

Please RSVP by Friday, Sept. 6th for meal 
count. To RSVP, call the Marais des 
Cygnes Extension District – Paola 
Extension office at 913-294-4306 or email 
Katelyn Barthol at kbarth25@ksu.edu. 

Monday, Sept. 9th

Lunch: 11:45 a.m.

Program: 12:00 Noon 
Marais des Cygnes District 

Mound City Extension Office

115 S. 6th St. 

Mound City, KS 66056

Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to 

all participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or hearing disability, 

contact Katelyn Barthol, 913-294-4306.
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